From: Andrew Kisiel
Sent: 26 April 2020 22:55

To: Little, Tom

Subject: Application ref 2020/1596/T

Dear Mr Little

My wife and I have lived at for the past 50+ years. We well remember the attempt to get permission to fell the ash tree some umpteen years ago, which at the time was rejected by the Council.

It is a lovely tree and it would be a great shame if it was allowed to be felled. Clearly if it is so diseased that it poses a danger, so be it. However PLEASE ensure that this is so through professional opinion rather than succumb to the wishes of the applicants.

Kind Regards

Dr A J Kisiel